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Candidate statement 

It would be an honor to join the Energy Facility Contractors Group Board of Directors. With over 33 

years of experience in the nuclear industry, I have cultivated a deep understanding of complex project 

leadership and the unique challenges associated with the nation’s nuclear cleanup missions. My current 

role as President/CEO and Program Manager for the Four Rivers Nuclear Partnership's $1.8 billion 

Deactivation and Remediation Project at the Paducah Gaseous Diffusion Plant has further honed my 

skills in managing large teams and ensuring safety and performance for a workforce of approximately 

1,000 personnel. 

 

I believe that my background in project management, regulatory compliance, and strategic planning 

equips me with a unique perspective to contribute effectively to the board.  I am particularly motivated 

to collaborate with fellow board members to drive initiatives that support the mission of the 

Department of Energy and promote innovative solutions that align with our shared goal of achieving 

excellence in nuclear facility management and cleanup.   My commitment to safety and environmental 

stewardship, positions me uniquely to contribute to the Board's efforts in shaping policies and programs 

that enhance the effectiveness of contractors. I am eager to contribute my insights and expertise to 

create a positive impact on our industry and the communities we serve. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


